From: Morgan Jones

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Stop Northern Pass
Date: Thursday, December 21, 2017 9:26:15 AM

Morgan Jones
30 Laurence Rd
Holderness, NH 03245

December 21, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I am a property owner in Holderness and a frequent hiker throughout the White Mountains. | am
opposed to the Northern Pass. | believe that the benefits to NH fall short of what is required to
permanently harm the beauty of NH's best natural resource, namely its beautiful rural, rugged
landscape. It is this beautiful landscape which makes NH the wilderness playground of the entire New
England area and provides not just serenity, but tourism and jobs to our state.

Sincerely,
Morgan Jones
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